
With the flu season upon us, we are starting to see cases of the flu show up in our 

community.  We at Sam’s Club wanted to reach out to let you and the local community 

know that our pharmacist can administer flu shots to anyone that is 18 years of age or 

older.  It is very important that the community protect themselves from getting the flu and 

Sam’s Club wants to help ensure they do so.  No appointment is necessary.  Please 

contact our Pharmacy (636.728.0372) for details between 9:00 am-7:00 pm (Monday-

Friday) or 9:00 am – 6:00 pm (Saturday) and we will take care of you.   

 

Thanks, 

Ashley Sullivan, PharmD 

Chesterfield Sam’s Club #6252 

196 THF Blvd 

Chesterfield, MO 63005 

636.728.0372 


